Steven SeBe

From: Mary Beth Rodrigues <marybethrodrigues@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 11:43 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: FREEDOM TO READ bill (H7386/52281).

Hello,

My name is Mary Beth Rodrigues (02861) and | am writing in support of FREEDOM TO READ bill (H7386/52281).

| believe it’s imperative to keep our libraries a safe and sacred space for access to books of all kinds and backgrounds.
Book bans are a form of censorship and should have no place within our country.

Rhode Island needs to remain a state where we don’t allow fear to dictate access to reading and educacional materials.
Thank you,

MB

Sent from my iPhone



